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Unication Co., LTD. 

3F, No.6, Wu-Kung 5 Rd. 
Hsinchuang City, Taipei, Taiwan ROC 

Tel: 886-2-2299-9678   Fax: 886-2-2298-0812 
 

                                                                                                                                  
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Subject:  FCC Part 90 extended frequencies justification letter 
Applicant: Unication Co LTD 
Product: VHF 2-way portable transceiver 
Model:  U3-700/800 
FCCID:  LEA-U3-700-800 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The U3-700/800 portable 2-Way radio was designed to operate in these bands 763-776, 793-806, 806-825, 851-870 MHz. 
 
To aid equipment authorization in other countries which accept the United States FCC Grant for Certification, Unication 
Co. Ltd. is requesting that the FCC list the frequencies 763-776, 793-806, 806-825, 851-870 MHz under rules Parts 90 on 
the FCC Grant. We acknowledge that the Certification grant with extended frequencies will have the following grant note 
code: 
 
EF: This device may contain functions that are not operational in the U.S. Territories except as noted in the filing. This 
grant has extended frequencies as noted in the filing and Section 2.927(b) applies to this authorization. 
 
Also, Unication Co Ltd. acknowledges that it is a violation of FCC Rules if the device operates on unauthorized 
frequencies. Equipment programming is the responsibility of Authorized Service Personnel. Also, the radio complies with 
47 CFR Part 90.203(e), in that the operator cannot directly program the transmit frequencies using the normally 
accessible external controls.  
 
For the FCC’s Rule Parts 90 applications, the radio is used in systems by the Federal and Public Safety agencies 
including Police, Fire, and Emergency Medical Services, etc. as indicated in the table below. 
 
 

Frequencies 
MHz 

Rule Part Non  Federal ITU 
Region 

    
773-776 MHz  90R    
793-805 MHz 90R    
805-806 MHz   X 1, 2, 3 
806-809  MHz 90S    
809-825 MHz 90    
851-854 MHz 90S   
854-870 MHz 90    

 
Best Regards, 

 
Robert Marchetto, P.Eng. 
General Manager, Vancouver R&D Facility 
 
 
August 14, 2015 

 


